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We are reaching out to inform you that Dr. Linda Benedict will be retiring from the practice on May 18, 2023. 
Although we will miss her greatly, we are very excited for her and wish her much happiness in her retirement 
journey. Below please find a letter from Dr. Benedict and from the new leader of GSS, Dr. Corinne Erickson: 

 
Dear Patients, 

 
I am writing to share with you the news that after 31 years of practice, I have decided to retire on May 18, 2023. 
My husband Dr. Alan Benedict and I are retiring together. While we will miss our patients and clinical practice, 
we look forward to enjoying this next chapter of our lives. 

 
It is so important to me that you continue receiving excellent and uninterrupted dermatologic care. I am 
thrilled to announce that Dr. Hailey Rouhana, a Board-Certified Dermatologist who has been in practice in the 
Atlanta area, will be joining GSS in May to offer you a seamless transition. My own daughter, Molly Benedict 
NP-C - whom I personally trained -- has also joined GSS as Nurse Practitioner. The entire team of providers at 
Georgia Skin Specialists would be honored to continue to care for you, and I know I am leaving you in great 
hands. 

 
I have treasured the relationships we have built together over the years. As I reflect back, I am thankful that I 
had the opportunity to be a part of your lives. You have all enriched my life, and I am honored that you 
entrusted me with the dermatologic needs of yourselves, your families, and your friends. 

 
With Gratitude, 

 

Dr. Linda Benedict 
 
If you have an appointment booked with Dr. Benedict after May 18th, you don't need to do a thing. Our office 
will reach out to you over the next few weeks to schedule you with another great provider in our practice.  
Dr. Rouhana and Molly Benedict NP-C will be assuming Dr. Benedict's schedule, so if you choose, the 
appointments you have scheduled with Dr. Benedict after May 18th can be easily transitioned to either provider 
without disruption. However, if you do elect to go elsewhere, please contact our medical records department 
by calling our main number to facilitate transfer of your medical records. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and consideration during this time of transition. I understand that this news is 
bittersweet as we will all miss Dr. Benedict greatly. As the new owner and leader of Georgia Skin Specialists, I 
assure you that I am dedicated to continuing her legacy of unsurpassed dermatologic care. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Corinne Erickson 

 
 
 

1800 Howell Mill Rd NW, STE 680 Atlanta, GA 30318 P: 404-352-1730 F: 404-352-6907 
www.georgiaskinspecialists.com 

http://www.georgiaskinspecialists.com/

